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Milan, 16 March 2017 - Today the meeting of the Board of 

Directors of Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A., chaired by Dott. Giorgio 

Fossa, resolved to update the corporate events calendar for 2017 

and to authorize the Chairman to arrange for a new calling of the 

Board of Directors to approve the draft financial statements for 

the year ended 2016, once their preparation has been completed. 
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